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| February 12, 1988

MEMORANDUM F_0R : John A. Sksczlas, Acting Cjief
| Office of , ' trol BranchDocument C-

'inistration and Resources Management

FROM: Ronald W. Hernan, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate I-4
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: DOCKETING OF THREE MILE ISLAND UNIT 1 PRA

GPU Nuclear has delevered a Level I Probabilistic Risk Analysis (PRA)
for TMI Unit 1 to the NRC for information and review. See
attached letter of transmittal dated December 7,1987. This
document is very large (7 volumes) and should be docketed since
the staff does plan to review it (even though it is not a regulatory
requirement) . Due to the large size (volume) of the document. I
request that it receive limited distribution to only those individuals
needing a copy in order to minimize reproduction costs. Therefore,
please limit distribution to the following personnel:

1 copy Richard Barrett - NRR/PRAB Mail Stop 107.2
2 copy Harold Vandermolen - RES/PRAB Mail Stop NL-S-372
Icopy .Doyele L. Beth - GG&G - NDiest Os w

Should you have any questions, please contact me on ext 21320. I am
the NRR Project Manager for TMI-1. '

ht /LtWy m

Ronald W. Hernan, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate I-4
Ofice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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f GPU Nuclear Corporation
| G Nuclear :::, oms rso

Middletown, Pannsylvania 17057 0191
i 717 944 7621

TELEX 84 2386
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

March 20, 1988
C311 -88-2028

| U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

f
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555|

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Reproduction of the TMI-l PRA

| By letter dated December 7, 1987 (5211-87-2157) GPUN forwarded copies of the
THI-l PRA for NRC review. Later two additional copies were provided for use
by NRC's consultant reviewing the PRA.

GPUN has been requested to permit further duplication of the PRA for the
consultant's internal use in performing the PRA review. As you are aware, the
TMI-l PRA is copyrighted by GPU Nuclear. As such permission for copying must
be granted by GPU Nuclear.

GPUN grants limited copying permission to the NRC and its contractor reviewing
the TMI-l PRA. Sufficient copies may be made for internal use by NRC and its
contractor provided these copies are not released outside of the NRC or
contractor's control without further GPUN permission.

|

Sincerely,

WWO Y
H. D. Huk 11
Vice Presider t & Director, TMI-l

HDH/CWS/spb:ll10A

'
cc: R. Hernan

R. Conte

GPU Nuclear Corporati n is a subsidiar/ of the General Public Utilities Corporation
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